
 

 

 

Hi all, welcome to Week 2 of Term 3. Just 
a reminder about children wearing the 
appropriate clothes for PE Gymnastics. 
Kids enjoyed their first week of 
gymnastics - even though we had some 
lessons outside in the rain it didn’t curb 
their enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Reminders 

Monday 

● Ben and his team from Musiqhub will be in for music lessons. 
● Ponsonby Intermediate - Visit from ex-students (Year 6 only) 

Tuesday 

● Sausage sizzle - raising funds for Literacy resources 
● Year 4’s Trip to Stardome 

Wednesday 

● Options Year 3-6. 
● Student Involved Conferences - 3.15-8.00pm - please ensure you have booked an 

appointment to see your child’s teacher. Link below or contact Victoria. 

Thursday 

● Student Involved Conferences - 3.15-7.30pm 

Friday 

● Room 20 will be hosting our whole school assembly this week. 
● Coffee cart will be here from 7.30am. 
● Lost property will be out on the hall steps from 2pm. 



Weekly Notices 
 
Children’s Clothes Needed 
If you have any old clothes that your children have grown out of please bring into the school 
office for the sick bay. We need leggings, track pants and long sleeved t-shirts for all ages, sizes, 
girls and boys.  We do not need jumpers, undies or coats. 
 
Please drop off to the office. Thanks in advance - Victoria and Nurse Lala 
 
Wool Donations 
If anyone has any spare wool that you would like to donate to our knitting club. Please can you 
drop it off to Room 10. Many thanks from Kim Fraser. 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 

● Wednesday 29th July from 3:15pm to 8:00pm 
● Thursday 30th July from 3:15pm to 7:30pm 

 
To book online go to ​www.schoolinterviews.co.nz​, enter the EVENT CODE axutq and follow the 
easy instructions. Online bookings will close at 9am on Tuesday 28th July. Link is in the News 
section on School Apps. 
 
If you are having any difficulty booking online or need to make changes to your booking, please 
come in and see Victoria in the office or call her on 09 846 9744 ext 700. 

ICAS Testing 

Thank you for all the entries we have had for the ICAS testing (Year 4-6).  If you have not yet 
entered your child, you need to do this before July 31st.  Next Friday we will be uploading the 
entries to ICAS ready for testing.   

If you have test practice papers at home, please can you photocopy them and send the originals 
back to school - we have people waiting to use them. 

 

 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

